SUPREME COURT OF NEW JERSEY

NOTICE TO THE BAR

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON PROFESSIONAL ETHICS HOTLINE

The Advisory Committee on Professional Ethics Hotline will be out of service Friday, June 29, 2001 through and
including Friday, July 6, 2001. Hotline service will resume on Monday, July 9, 2001 at 10:00 a.m.

The Advisory Committee regrets any inconvenience this closing may cause you.

/s/ Melville D. Miller, Jr., Chair
Advisory Committee on Professional Ethics
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